
WEEK 28 MESSAGE for CIVICS & ECONOMICS-4th Period (Week of MAR 8th—MAR 12th)


Dear Students & Parents


This week is the end of Quarter 3, and all work for this term is due no later than 11:59pm Friday, March 
12th.  Please be sure to get all of your assignments turned in by this deadline, as there are no extensions.   
Please look for Mrs. Vereyken’s Sunday message for other important information.  


1. ATTENTION:  


➢ The last day to submit ALL work for Quarter 3 assignments is Friday, March 12th.


➢ Look for information regarding registering for next year’s courses.


2.  UPCOMING ASSESSMENTS NONE THIS WEEK


3.   Canvas Conferences:  9:45am on Thursday, MAR 10, 2021


Please plan to attend this live instructional session where we will discuss Chapter 16 “Citizenship and the 
Law”.  Our weekly conference will conclude with a tutoring session and question/answer time during the 
last 15 minutes.  Additional tutoring is available to Civics students on Tuesdays from 3:30-4:00pm by 
request. 


4. Be sure to log into your school email and your 1st period course each day for attendance.  You should 
work on Block classes Mon-Wed-Fri and work on Period classes Tues-Thurs, but you MUST COMPLETE THE 
DAILY ATTENDANCE ASSIGNMENT EACH DAY.  Using a calendar will help you stay on track, and this is the 
best way to avoid MISSING ASSIGNMENTS!  


5.  Remember to email techsupport@cgsnc.org will any technical or computer issue.  Please email 
canvasassistance@cgsnc.org if there is an issue within Canvas.   The “Getting Started in Canvas” module 
for all classes should address the most common features for navigation, work completion, and submitting 
assignments.  


6.  If you missed the Virtual Curriculum Night, the information is still available on the school’s website.  
Click HERE for that webpage.  If you need information regarding content material or the difference 
between standard and Honors courses, please let me know.  If you have specific questions about 
registering for your 2021-2022 classes, please contact Mrs. Nina Miller or Mrs. Emily Reagan.


Finally, please remember that it is critical for you to carefully read the text assignments, the additional 
notes, and watch all of the instructional videos so that you have a better understanding of the content.  
Please let me know if you need assistance with creating a daily schedule or if you have any other 
questions.  I look forward to another fabulous week as we close out Quarter 3.  


Sincerely,


Mrs. Wilson 
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